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Report of the EAWOP Constituent Council (CC) Meeting

EAWOP’s Executive Committee (EC) met Constituent’s representatives, on Monday, the 6th of July 2020, from 11:00 – 13:00 CEST. The summary of the discussions is as follows: 

· The officers introduced three new constituents-in-waiting: ETOP, DPS, RAWOP
· The President presented an update on EAWOP activities and strategies, in the context of CoVid-19
· The new dates for the EAWOP 20201 Congress were announced. It will now take place in January 2022, and had to be postponed due to the CoVid-19 pandemic.
· The EC officers presented their reports on the activities organised by the EAWOP: work lab for practitioners, the three journals, the Summer School for early careers, the Small Group Meetings, the EAWOP communication Channels. 
· The EAWOP Institute was presented, and a a call for suitable founding directors was sent out. 
· There have been two manifestations of interest for organizing the 2025 Congress, and the 2023 one is set for Katowice. 
· The next Constituent Council Meeting is set for next year, likely virtual. 
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